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September 12, 2018 

 
Subject:  Hermosa Avenue Pavement Resurfacing Project (CIP 16-174) 

 
Dear Occupant/Property Owner: 

This notice is to let you know that the City of Hermosa Beach 

will begin construction the week of Sept. 17 on Hermosa 

Avenue between 10th Street (south) and 26th Street (north), 

highlighted on the map to the right. The project will include 

the following improvements: 

 Remove and re-construct curb ramps to meet current 

Americans with Disability Act (ADA) requirements 

 Remove and replace selected portions of curbs and 

gutters as well as sidewalk 

 Grind existing asphalt street surface and resurface 

with new asphalt 

 Install new crosswalks at 10th, 11th, 13th and 14th 

streets; as well as new bus shelters, benches and 

trash receptacles along the route.  

 Upgrade traffic signals at 11th, 13th and 14th streets. 

Construction Schedule Seeks to Minimize Inconvenience 

To minimize inconveniences, the construction work will be split into several phases with three to 

four blocks under construction at a time. Every effort will be made to keep one lane of travel open 

in each direction and to limit parking restrictions to the minimal area needed to safely complete 

the work. Most construction will take place between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

However, some crosswalk installations may occur during nighttime hours to minimize traffic 

delays.  

Construction on the Hermosa Avenue project is expected to take approximately 80 working days 

spread over five months and will avoid weekends, holidays, and the peak holiday shopping 

season. The project is scheduled to be completed in February, pending weather delays and other 

unforeseen conditions.  

Hermosa Avenue Project Location 
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Additional Notifications will be Made as Work is Scheduled Near Your Home or Business 

As the project work is scheduled to begin in your immediate neighborhood, additional updates 

and notifications will be posted on the City website, and fliers will be provided to residents and 

businesses that will provide details for:  

 Street sweeping and trash collection schedule changes 

 Temporary parking restrictions 

 Sidewalk and street closures or detours  

 Temporary changes to transit stops  

 
Additional Project Information and Updates 

For more information on the project, or to review the latest construction updates please visit:  

 The City website: http://www.hermosabch.org/constructionupdates  

 The City of Hermosa Beach on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/hermosabeachcity/  

Should you have additional questions and/or concerns, please call the Public Works Department 

at 310-318-0214 or the Construction Manager, John A. Wolitarsky, at 949-339-9154.  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation during the construction of this 

important project to improve transportation and enhance walkability and access in downtown 

Hermosa Beach. 

Sincerely,  

Lucho Rodriguez, P.E. 

Project Manager 

City of Hermosa Beach  
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